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Early years provider

Congratulations to Nicky, our
New Deputy. Nicky has settled
in brilliantly and knows lots of
faces already, but please come
and say Hi to her so she knows
who you are.

C\ildeowve Services

We are currently in the process of
re-design our website. If you have
any suggestions or ideas, then
please let us know, we would love
to hear your feedback in making it
user friendly. Children will be
asked their views.

Menus
Our menus will be changing after half
term- please have a look on our
website. Our menus are carefully
planned out in line with the guidelines
we follow as well as both the Infant
and Junior School 3 week rotational
menus. Menus are subject to change
last minute dependent on
circumstances, but every meal is
nutritionally balanced.

We would like to welcome Rivkah to our
team. Rivkah is very passionate about
learning through play and has a vast
amount of childcare experience and the
play sector. She will be working Monday-
Thursday, so please say Hi to her and
make her feel welcome.

We would like to wish farewell to Jo girl, who
is sadly leaving Fusion. We would like to take
this opportunity to thank her for time, support,
commitment and enthusiasm and wish her
all the best in her new adventure.

Thank you to the Butler, Fisher and Richards
family who have very kindly donated
equipment/resources to Fusion. Thank you
so much!

Keeping in touch
There are lots of
ways for us to keep
in touch:

Parent’s diary:
Located on parents
table, please feel
free to print in this.
Website:

See below
Facebook:

Search for Fusion
Childcare Services

By phone:
Abby:
07796000413
Tracy:
07879811927

E-mail:
admin@fusionchild
careservices.co.uk

In person!

We will always
make time to speak
to you at club!

ambition
ACCREDITED



http://www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk/

